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There is no data or studies to support that this would reduce crime in any way shape 

or form. Placing any sort of limit or restrictions on a person who is obeying the laws, 

following procedure, and passes all the state and federal requirements is simply a 

waste of time and effort. The focus should be on actual criminals and those who 

break the laws not restrictions and limitations on those that obey the law. Somewhere 

along the way the Senate seems to have forgotten that criminals do not follow the 

laws so restrictions on those that do in no way reduces crime or murders. 


